
TOWN	OF	NORFOLL	

2017	BUDGET	WORK	SESSION	

AUGUST	10,	2016	

The	Norfolk	Town	Board	held	a	Work	Session	on	the	2017	Budget	on	
Wednesday,	August	10,	2016	at	6:00	PM	at	the	Norfolk	Town	Hall.	

Present	were	Supervisor	Charles	Pernice,	Deputy	Supervisor	Robert	
Harvey,	Councilman	Donald	Purvis,	Councilwoman	Jean	Gang,	
Councilman	Paul	Paige.	Also	present	was	Budget	Officer	William	
Dashnaw.	

Supervisor	Pernice	opened	the	Work	Session.	

Mr.	Dashnaw	asked	the	Board	if	they	have	decided	on	increases	in	any	
of	the	wages	or	salaries.	There	was	a	Board	consensus	that	the	salaries	
of	the	Town	Board	would	be	raised.		

There	was	discussion	on	all	the	wages	and	salaries	of	the	Town.		

The	Work	Session	was	adjourned.	

	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 Supervisor	–	Charles	Pernice	

	 	 	 	 	 	 Deputy	Supervisor	–	Robert	Harvey	

	 	 	 	 	 	 Councilman	–	Donald	Purvis	

	 	 	 	 	 	 Councilwoman	–	Jean	Gang	

	 	 	 	 	 	 Councilman	–	Paul	Paige	

Dated:	August	10,	2016	

Tammy	K	Sweet	–	Deputy	Town	Clerk	

	



	


